
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 15/01/2025 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Haaniya Hassan, Lannie Whittaker, Adam Ameen,  Danyal 
Mehmood, Umama Saqib, Ibrahim Katana, Zainab Majid Rumaysah 
Fatima, Zakariya Faisan 

 
 
 

 Some of the children have asked why breadsticks and cheese are not being sold on 
the fruit trolley.  I believe this is because of littering. Wrappers are not being thrown 
into the bin so these items are unavailable for the time being. 

 Children have asked if there can be more monitors in classes and around school.  
They need to speak to their teachers for jobs in their classroom, however, I will ask 
Mrs Taylor if there is any need for any monitors around school. 

 The children have asked if the basketball hoops can be moved from outside 5F to 
somewhere else – I have asked them to come back with suggestions to where they 
can go. 

 Children have asked for more trips, they need to speak to their class teachers, who 
can arrange trips linked to the curriculum, as well as trips for enrichment. 

 There have been requests for a chess club so I will email Mr Leyland to ask him if he 
has time to run one. Also, they would like a boxing club again so I will ask Mr Connor. 

 There have also been requests for more external visits for sports activities and also 
for the Hobgoblin Company. 

 Year 5 have asked if they can have more iPads as they share a set between both 
classes and the children are having to carry them up and down the stairs. 

 Some of the boys have asked if they could have more comic books and books about 
football in classes and in the library. 

 Some children would like more colouring paper/sheets for lunchtime. They would 
also like more dressing up items, badminton and a variety of balls. I will pass this on 
to Mrs Hills. 

 
Thank you children for your contributions. 
 


